
For more information, please contact Council on 03 5027 5027.

It is time to review the current Community Strategic Plan 2022-2032 to see what 
has changed and to ensure the plan still reflects the desires of the community.

What is the Community Strategic Plan (CSP)?
The CSP is written on behalf of the community 
to represent their main priorities and 
aspirations for the future and to plan strategies 
for achieving these goals. The CSP guides 
all remaining strategies and plans written 
by Council including the Delivery Program, 
Operational Plan & Resourcing Strategy.

Why Council is seeking your input
Community input is vital to understand 
whether your aspirations for the future have 
changed and identify where Council should 
focus efforts to make Wentworth Shire a great 
place to live, work & play.

Community Consultation:

Council are hosting a community consultation 
session for the Buronga/Gol Gol region:

•	 Tuesday 3 December  |  From 7:00pm 
Midway Centre, 3 Midway Drive

Midway Centre

Unable to attend?

Have your say on the future of 
Wentworth Shire by completing a 
short online survey.

Feedback to be submitted by 5pm on 
Friday 24 January 2025 via:

•	 Online:  
Scan the QR code or visit:  
wentworth.nsw.gov.au/have-your-say

•	 Email:  
council@wentworth.nsw.gov.au 
RE: Community Strategic Plan Review

Shaping the future together

wentworth.nsw.gov.au


